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Hazard To Navigation in Marsamxett Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners, that a 

submersible obstruction has been detected in Il-Port Ta’ Marsamxett in position: 

 

   Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

   35 54’.307   014 30’.77 

    

28m off the nearest coastline. The obstruction is part of the submersible water pipeline 

running across from Tigne point to Valletta (see attached chart). 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with extreme caution when navigating in the vicinity of 

the submersible pipeline and keep a safe distance from the given point. Navigation from 

the given coordinate to inshore bound Tigne is therefore prohibited. 

 

 

Chart affected BA 177 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


